COURSE LEAD email for Students – 20th February – adapt as required

Dear students,  
 
We want to make sure we hear from as many of you as possible in the NSS 2023 so we will be setting aside 15 minutes at the beginning/ at the end [delete as appropriate] of the [fill in session name] session on [fill in date].  
 
You are free to choose whether you want to fill in the NSS 2023 during that time or not.   
 
The NSS is particularly important because:  
· it offers you a chance to reflect on your whole university experience  
· it gives us a clear indication of what is important to you so we can make informed decisions  
· it helps future students as NSS results are published on Discover Uni  
· it leads to impactful changes such as stronger student representation via the Student advisors scheme, improved facilities such as the Curve Lecture Theatre, increased opening hours of the library and access to career services which arose from students’ feedback in previous years’ NSS  
 

So take a moment and fill in the NSS 2023 now at  www.thestudentsurvey.com  

As a thank you for your time and feedback, you will be entered into a prize draw where you can win one of the 5 prizes of £200 each.  

  
With best wishes,  
Course Lead name, Programme 

